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Follow us on Twitter @StAnnesLiv 

    Swimming  

Tues AM Willow/ Sycamore/ Maple 
Silver-Birch/ Elm /Hazel 

Tues PM Reception/Fir 

Fri AM Oak 

PE   Monday      Fir Y2 /Hazel Y2 

 Wednesday   Maple Y3/ Silver Birch  

  Thursday    Sycamore Y6.5 /Oak                     

                 Elm Y1 

  Friday       Willow Y5 

Pow Assemblies 

 

     

Thursday 30th March 2023 

 

 

          

Golden Postcards               

Keep an eye out for the postman 
next week, will 
you be one of  

our Golden                  
Postcard       
Winners? 

         Winners in March  

Acorns Nathan, Lozan, Whole Class, Kyna, Eden 

Alder Rahmir, Ara, Norma, Christopher, Mark 

Elm Talia, Ella, Paisley, Riad, Anya,  

Hazel  Yasin, Iwinosa, Aanaya, Aser, Ire 

Fir Alyssa, Leyla, Anvika, Esther, Heritage 

Maple Demier, Nancy, Ethan, Ishea, Angela 

Silver Birch Maha, Nadia, Faith-Eva, Joseph, Taurean 

Willow Dabria, Liva, Noah, Harley, Makbel 

Sycamore Ahmed S, Ruby, Nada, Naeema, Yakob 

Oak Yu Xiang, Mahmood, Yafet, Aymen, Nour, 
Jemima 

Easter Egg Hunt~St Luke’s  
Church 

Just a sample of some of the 
fabulous eggs we have designed 

for St Luke’s (Bombed Out 
Church) for their Easter egg 

hunt. The eggs will be on display 
between 1st-8th April!  

Big Lent Walk 



 

World Book Day 
at St Anne’s! 



Pets at Home Visit                                                                                      

Reception–Alder Class had a wonderful 
day at Pets at Home learning about what 

pets need to be healthy.                                          
They also chose the accessories we 

might like 
for a Cat or 

a Dog! 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Whole School          
Attendance  

March 2023 was 
96.3% 

Congratulations to Maple 
they came top for the 

month of March with 98% 

This Spring Term we had 
66 children all with 100% 

attendance. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

They all received a   
chocolate bar &          

certificate 

 

Elm 97.1% 

Sycamore 97% 

Fir 96.7% 

Willow 96.1% 

Silver Birch 96% 

Hazel 95.7% 

Oak 95.5% 

Alder 94.9% 

Maple 
98% 

Congratulations to 
Genisis Y6 who won 
our Easter Card  

competition. 
 

KT’Lashai Y3 &   
Heritage Y2 were 
our runners up. 



John Muir Award - Everton    
Nature Garden                                                                

How lovely it was to re-start our visits 
to Everton Nature Garden after a 

break for Winter. We tried wild garlic, 
learnt about nettles, explored the    

garden looking for signs of Spring and 
made Mandela        
patterns using    

natural objects.   

Y5 Willow Class visited the 
Palm House to learn all about  

Kitty Queen of the Washhouse! 

 

Congratulations to our Y5/6 Swim 
Team they came 1st in their    

swimming gala heat and are now 
through to the city finals 

Good luck for the final everyone! 

Thank you to all who joined us for our 
Family Easter Event and gave so       
generously, combined with the          

donations from our Big Lent Walk so 
far we have raised over £400!                          

Well done to everyone who made  
Easter Bonnets & Egg holders, they 

were amazing and although it was hard 
to pick winners & runners up, we did 

and here they are: 

Class Winner Runner Up 

Acorns Tina Oliver 

Alder Hailey Ferdinando 

Elm Robyn Grace 

Hazel Hangwei Ivy-Lee 

Fir Heritage Marafi 

Maple Angela Zeniyah 

Silver Birch Harvey Lewis 

Willow Caelan Malachy 

Sycamore Ruby Hunter 

Oak Pearl Freddie 

Easter 
Family 
Event 

Even Mrs 
Murphy   

&       
Mrs   

Keegan 
made a 
Bonnet! 



Willow Y5 American States Project 
Can you guess what states these are? 

dfg 

During March, Living Eggs       
provided us again with 10   

Embryo eggs. This year for 
the very first time all our 
eggs hatched into chicks!                                       

The children delighted in     
seeing them hatch and          
                   made daily  
           visits to   
           them and  
          learnt all        
                about their  
                 life cycle. 

 

 
There will be new after school clubs 
to select from when we return after 

the Easter Holidays. 


